I would like to take the time to thank all of you who read the Council minutes.  It is a great way to stay informed of what is going on in our Town.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]As I am going through the process of achieving my Standard Certificate, it has come to my attention that the manner in which the Town's minutes have previously been recorded is not in line with Legislation.  You may notice some changes to the minutes going forward.  I ask that, should you have any questions in regards to the minutes, you please take the time to come speak with me at the Town Office during regular office hours.

Sincerely,

Janelle Anderson, CAO
